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You’ve seen the signs. You’ve seen the print journals being moved. Want to see what’s coming next to

your library? 

Starting in August, HSLIC’s 3rd floor will see a major overhaul of function and feel. By removing the

print journals we will be adding 4000 square feet of student study space. The study space will include

more seating options and improvements in lighting, connectivity, and comfort. 

If you are interested in learning more and giving your input, please attend one of HSLIC’s Remodel

Open Forums held next Thursday, June 27, 2:00-3:00 p.m. or Friday, June 28, 10:00-11:00 a.m. 

Both forums will be held in HSLIC 428.

The forums will be an opportunity for you to see what is being planned for this first remodel, our

timeline, and to give us feedback for future improvements to the library. 
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